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2018 at a glance 
Several of our Mountaineers are having health issues. Keep 

them in your prayers. We want them to enjoy this RVing life 

with us! See Sunshine reports for details.  

Alert! Top of Georgia was canceled 
and rescheduled at Franklin, NC          

 

Hello Mountaineer Family, 

Halleluiah! Spring is here! Several of our 

Mountaineers traveled to the big FMCA rally in Perry 

this month. There were approximately 2900 coaches 

present. It was good to see our travel buddies again 

after the long cold winter. With all the hustle and 

bustle there, we were able to sneak off together for 

dinner a couple of nights. We gathered at Cheddars 

one night and the Swanson in Perry one night. Both 

restaurants are tops in their class. We were glad to 

have Ed and Diane Malin visiting with us. RV One 

sponsored an event off campus at the Big Cedar Barn 

near Fort Valley. We joined the Eaves and hundreds 

more at this free event. They had live music, food, 

dancing and fellowship in the biggest barn I’ve ever 

seen. Perry was a good week enjoyed by all. 

 

Pine Mountain is just around the corner. We are 

looking forward to our first rally with our Georgia 

Mountaineer family. We turn 25 years old and were 

given a 25 year certificate at the SEA Rally in 

Lakeland. Thanks to the Eaves for attending and 

picking that up for us along with a $100 Check. I will 

share that at the meet and greet. Why don’t we have 

an ice cream social for everyone with the $100! We 

have been invited by the National FMCA Magazine to 

be featured in one of the editions this year. We want 

to take an updated group picture, probably on 

Saturday Morning at 10:00. Need 20 coaches! 

Love, 

Ed, Patricia  and the mule  

 

 We had an old mule like this when I was a boy on the 

farm. 

    Come Join Us ! 

2018 
 

April……..Pine Mountain, GA 

May………Franklin, NC 

June………Cleveland, GA 

July……… Murphy, NC 

August…... Langston, AL 

September. Dillard, GA 

October…. Cleveland, SC 

November.. Brunswick, GA 

December.. To be determined 

 

Officers and Leaders 2018 

President……………………………  Ed Durrence 

Vice President…………………… Raymond Birt 

2nd VP and Wagon Master. Jack White 

Recording Secretary……………Donna Birt 

Treasurer…………………………Darlene Knowlton 

National Director………………..Doug Gibbs 

Alternate National Dir….……..Greg Zaic 

Sheriff………………………………….Harry Sasser 

Newsletter & Deputy Sheriff …Patricia Durrence 

Devotional Leader…………..Wayne Mickey 

Sunshine Reporter…………..Ann Mickey 

Ted Barrett... Webmaster & Recruiter  

 


